
MINUTES FOR DAV CHAPTER 84 OFFICER MEETING 

July 10th, 2020 6:00PM 

ORDER OF BUSINESS 

PLEDGE OF ALLIEGENCE  

Roll Call of Officers 

Terry Vorderer, Commander   PRESENT 
John J. Fanning, Treasurer   PRESENT 
Herbert Bishop     PRESENT 
Dan Reinhard, Chaplin    PRESENT 
Mary Paul, Adjutant,     PRESENT 
Joseph Bertucci, 1st. Vice Commander  PRESENT 
Ken Boor; 2ND Vice Commander   PRESENT 
Gilbert Shepard, 3rd Vice Commander  PRESENT 
Bill Byers     PRESENT 
Ben Fugate, National Service Officer  PRESENT 
John Stevo, Chapter Service Officer   PRESENT 

First Order of Business 

Due to the COVID-19 virus the membership decided not to have the BBQ picnic on the 

scheduled July 17th meeting after the voting for chapter officers.  The picnic has been tentatively 

rescheduled for September.   

The chapter meeting will be July 17th, 2020 at 18:00 hours at Chicago South Elks Club, 4428 W 

Midlothian Turnpike, Crestwood IL. 

OLD BUSINESS; John Fanning will send out an email to all chapter members about the change 

of the July 17 meeting and the casting of the vote.  Service officers will not be available to 

review claims.  Only contact sheets will be handed out and members wishing a service officer to 

call them, they will be encouraged to fill out the contact form.    

Ben Fugate informed the meeting that claims are 4 months behind due to the COVID-19.  It is 

not the DAV that is holding up the claims it’s the policies concerning reopening due to COVID -

19.  They are planned to resume processing claims on July 20t, 2020.  Phase II will start the 

end of August.  

John Stevo raised a concern about the For-Get-Me-Not fund raiser.  The chapter is suspending 

the fund raiser for the year due to the COVID-19 virus.  Terry Vorderer stated that we have 30K 

to get through the year without the fund raiser.   

John Fanning wrote two check; $395.00 for liability insurance and $ 120.00 for embroidery.  



In July we will have samples of DAV jackets with embroidering to view before members place 

their orders. 

Chapter meeting ended with a prayer lead be the chapter Chaplin, Dan Reinhard. 

ADJOURUNMENT  

MOTION to end the meeting was presented by Terry Vorderer and seconded by Herb Bishop. 

*Motion Passed. 

 

 


